From: Gilliam. Ben A

To: Carroll. John (BOS)
Subject: Support for the Support for Resolution of Intent to Establish a Street Plaza at Eagle Plaza
Date: Monday, October 16, 2023 2:45:41 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

Dear John Carroll-

I was in the phone speaker's, and after pressing *3 to speak, the committee could not
hear me both times queue to make comments during the Land Use and Transportation
Committee meeting today for Agenda ltem #5, the Resolution of Intent to Establish a

Street Plaza at Eagle Plaza 383-1 2t Street.

Unfortunately, both times, after pressing *3 to speak, the committee could not hear me,
and the speaker line was abandoned to move on to the next meeting item.

I want this email to present my planned statement, which follows:
Good afternoon, Committee Members-

My name is Ben Gilliam, and | am the Chair of the GLBT Historical Society in San
Francisco and a previous financial donor to help establish Eagle Plaza.

I am here to support establishing a street plaza at Eagle Plaza and to solicit a Plaza
steward for Eagle Plaza. It is becoming a world class destination to visit and the Plaza
also hosts many beneficial community events.

Thanks for your consideration of my support.

Sincerely,

Ben Gilliam

Managing Principal and National Market Leader
Coldwell Banker Commercial Realty

600 Grant Street | Suite 900 | Denver, CO 80238
Tel. +1.720.253.6477

ben.gilliam@cbrealty.com
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*Wire Fraud is Real*. Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you
know is valid to confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not
have authority to bind a party to a real estate contract via written or verbal communication.



